
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 Advent Term 2020 Newsletter 4 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The weeks are flying by and we are already 

approaching the end of September.  Some of the 

children were excited to spot a baby hedgehog in our 

school grounds, Autumn must be on its way. 

In class the children have started their assessments and 

we will be able to share the findings with you soon. 

Year 6 are enjoying their research on Titanic under the 

theme ‘Lights, Camera, Action!’  You will soon receive 

information about your child’s curriculum focus for this 

term which will be sent out to you. 

Thank you to Mr McLaughlin, Head Teacher at 

Thomas Beckett for coming to speak to our Year 

6 pupils this morning.  

 

Mr Tony Bishop, our Trust Strategic Executive 

Lead, would like to introduce himself to you all 

in this brief video https://vimeo.com/457808593 
                

Warmest Regards, 

Mrs Yuen 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Wednesday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 

Term Dates 

 

Library time 

 

Our Ethos Team – let your light shine! 

 

 

 

Our happy pupils enjoying some quality reading time in our 

Library – making good use of our fantastic facilities. 

First Holy Communion 

2021 
If you are planning for 

your child to make 

their First Holy 

Communion next year, 

please keep an eye 

on your parish 

newsletters and also 

note that in December 

the parishes will be 

putting a form out for 

online registration. 

Thank you

 

Coronavirus – Public Health 

England 

Mrs Darwin, our Trust Chaplain, came to visit to spend 

some time with the Ethos Team on Wednesday. They 

discussed a variety of things, including our Mission 

Statement ‘Walking Together in the Light of the Lord’. 

We have sent you by Parentmail (& paper copy) a letter from 

Public Health England which explains when a coronavirus test and 

what the symptoms are. The intention is to help prevent children 

being taken out of school unnecessarily and answer some of the 

questions parents may have around testing. 

Mr McLaughlin would be delighted to welcome Year 6 

parents and their children to Thomas Becket Catholic 

School for a tour of the school and the opportunity to ask 

him any questions. Please email Mrs Sparrow to book your 

place: sparrown@thomasbecket.org.uk 

We are really happy to help families with the application 

process for the Year 6 transition to Year 7. For guidance, 

please email the School Office and we will contact you to 

help. The deadline for applications is 31st October.  

 

Year 6 - Thomas Becket Catholic School 

mailto:sparrown@thomasbecket.org.uk

